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From: pcopperheadlane <pcopperheadlane@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2015 3:28 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: No access to broadband

 
I read the article in our co-op times about broadband we live about 7 miles south of fordland,mo. And are 
unable to receive it. We still have a landline phone due to an unreliable cell signal and we have only dial-up on 
our computer . We are paying higher prices on landline I believe because so few people still have to have them. 
I talked to our provider at centurylink and they told me she thought we would not be able to ever get broadband 
due to amount it would cost to get it out here. I hope they are wrong it would help a lot to have it.I am on my 
back porch right now with my arm in the air trying to get a signal. I hope you receive this and can help.Thank 
you Sharon Gilchrist  Fordland,Mo.65652 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 




